Watts Remy

From: Kristina Lefever <kristinalefev@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 10:10 PM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Support for SB 931 and SB 926

Why is state land still sprayed with pesticides via helicopter? The federal government discontinued this practice on federal
forest land years ago. Why is Oregon behind? Why is Oregon poisoning its own lands, water, and people?

People should be able to receive timely notification within 24 to 48 hours by email before an impending aerial or ground
herbicide spray and be informed about whether it will be applied from the air or ground.

With the FERNS website, state regulators should be collecting accurate data on types and amounts of chemicals sprayed within
5 days of the spray operation.

Please vote yet on SB 931 and SB 926.

Kristina Lefever
Ashland OR



